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Johnson, Valencia (NHTSA)

From: Yon, Scott (NHTSA)

Sent: Tuesday, December 08, 2009 9:51 AM

To: 'CSantucci@tma.toyota.com'

Cec: Abbott, John (NHTSA); Johnson, Valencia (NHTSA)
Subject: Toyota's PE (09-049) response

Chris,

Further to our discussion yesterday, Toyota’s request below is granted with the understanding that ODI
has issued a supplemental IR letter requesting additional information related to this matter. Toyota's
response to that letter is due January 8, 2010. Please let me know if you have any questions.
Valencia, can you add this email to the investigative file for PE09-049.

Scott

From: CSantucci@tma.toyota.com [mailto:CSantucci@tma.toyota.com]
Sent: Friday, November 20, 2009 9:56 AM

To: Yon, Scott (NHTSA)

Cc: Abbott, John (NHTSA)

Subject: Re: FW: FYI - - Toyota's PE (09-049) response is due tomorrow

Scott,

In light of the filing, we would like to request an extension of the due date until December 4. At that time,
we would like to provide responses to Questions 1 through 6, and in lieu of the remainder of the

response, substitute our Defect Information Report (DIR).
Regards, -

Chris Santucci - Assistant Manager

Technical and Regulatory Affairs

Toyota Motor North America, Inc.

Ofc (202) 463-6856 Cell (202) 651-1581 Fax (202) 463-8513
email: csantucci@tma.toyota.com

Note: We cannot receive attachment extensions listed below.
.exe, .com, .pif, .scr, .cmd, .bat, .vbs, .Ink, .htm, .html, .shs, .m_db, or.zip
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